Subject: Re: M3DFACES - objection

Dear Matthew,

Thank you for notifying the Neighbourhood Forum of the application to install dormer windows.

The Forum objects to the proposed introduction of dormer windows. They are not in accordance with the
Conservation Area and would be harmful to the streetscape.

We are also greatly concerned by the excessive and obtrusive light pollution emanating from the new rear garden
office at 7 Rosecroft Avenue.

Kind regards,

Nancy Mayo

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum

REDINGTON FROGNA
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